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Anchorage School District and 

Anchorage Education Association 

Agree to Continue Mediation 

 

The Anchorage School District and Anchorage Education Association are pleased to announce that both 

sides came to mediation with their sleeves rolled up and ready to work. We feel we have made substantial 

progress toward an agreement. Both parties have agreed to mediation and have set the next dates for 

November 6th and 7th. We believe that by continuing to work together we can best address the concerns and 

meet the needs of each party.  

 

Dr. Deena Bishop                                                                     Tom Klaameyer 

ASD Superintendent                                                                 AEA President 

 
 

 


